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Technical Delegate’s Report

The following drivers will start the sixth Event of the 2017 Formula One World Championship with a
new gearbox:

Number Car Driver
77 Mercedes Valtteri Bottas
02 McLaren Honda Stoffel Vandoorne

The above drivers did not finish the last race in Barcelona and are in conformity with Article 23.5a of
the 2017 Formula One Sporting Regulations.

Jo Bauer

The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate



